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I strongly oppose SB 210. 

Voting should be for everyone & we should make it easier to vote & not harder.  I am 

confident in the integrity of mail in ballots.   

The elderly people with limited mobility who can't drive or stand in line for extended 

periods of time are Not Able to vote in person.  

Oregon voters in rural areas or those working multiple jobs will have difficulty voting 

in person.  

21 days a head of voting deadline to aquire a mail in ballot & to require a disabled, 

physically challenged or elderly person with issues to show up in person to request a 

mail in ballot is unacceptable & voter suppression.  

A "yes" vote is like condoning voter suppression and that is NOT acceptable.  

For those who want to vote in person, I say, "Please do it". 

Please vote to retain our mail in voting. 

Thank you. 

 


